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Bulletin 2025-5 
ARA Safety Protocol Testing 

1/13/2025 

These changes are in addition to the 2025 ARA Rally Competition Regulations and are 
effective immediately. 

 
Per RCR 2.4.3, competitors are required to pass an ARA Safety Protocol Test each year. 
The 2025 ARA Safety Protocol Test is available at this link:  

 
bit.ly/3DGsTOm 

 
All non-novice license holders are required to complete the test once a year with a 100% 
score before beginning any ARA event. The test is 15 questions, open book, and the 
answers may be modified after submitting to achieve a 100% score. Novice license 
holders are required to pass the test with a 100% score to remove the novice license 
endorsement.  
 
If you need to edit your response to achieve a 100%, click the circled button either in your 
email with the results or on the page after your test is submitted. 
 
 

 
 
 

 
J.B. Niday 
ARA Interim Competition Director 

https://bit.ly/3DGsTOm

